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I STRONGLY opose this bill! This is the United States of America. We have a judicial 

system and legal processes. No single body of legislation can or should be allowed to 

bypass the legal judicial process to amend or change the U.S. Constitution 2nd 

Amendment, or any other amendment, or in any way infringe upon the  

GOD GIVEN INALIENABLE RIGHTS of the citizen's of these United States of 

America in Oregon. This is a blatant missuse of power! The transparency of who 

writes the bills and/or funds the bills and lobbyists shows that these bills are being 

pushed by people who aren't even Oregonians!  

 

While I agree that we need better mental health care in America, and people plagued 

with mental health illnesses and/or disabilities should not be allowed to purchase 

guns, THIS BILL IS NOT THE ANSWER!  

 

Please DO NOT pass this bill! It is against what the people of Oregon want! YOU 

EACH are bound by your positions and oaths to represent the good people of 

Oregon! We want freedom NOT censorship or tyranny! The majority of Oregonians 

are good law abiding citizens. 99% of Oregon gun owners are responsible and own 

guns to protect their family from the 1% who are dangerous. You can not and should 

not punish the masses for the bad decisions of a few. 

 

Instead of wasting time on garbage bills like this one that infringe upon our U.S. 

Constitutional and God given rights? Please put time and effort into more help for 

those who need it for their mental health!!!  

 

We need to be "We the people" again with law and order not violence and division 

amongst us. With this bill, you are putting a bigger log on the fire of anger in our stare 

and our nation and increasing the wedge that is contributing to the division in 

America today. 

 

Please STOP with these communist, socialist, marxist bills! This is Oregon not a third 

world communist country! 

Thank you for your time. 


